
From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: 7/18/2014 8:56:46 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Heard this at a meeting 

Ongo sounds like a Paleolithic word. 

I like the phrasing. It is important to make oneself sound more importanter and higher intelligent-wise by adding 
words to phrases that are additional and augmenting without changing the understanding of the meaning. 

> On Jul 18, 2014, at 8:46 AM, "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@pge.com> wrote: 
> 
> 
> "So, that continues to ongo." 
> 
> 
> Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 
> 
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